
From: Lara, Rosa <rlara@pa.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/30/2013 11:37:12 AM
Subject: Hello from PA

Hi Christian!
 
Hello!  It’s been a long time!  I wanted to check in to see how you have been doing in South Carolina!  I see you’re 
now on the Gov’s Executive Staff – congratulations!  I took over Scott’s old job since he left to go to the Treasury and 
I’m sitting in your old office.
 
Things are good in PA – although I do miss George and Sharon (and you of course).  I hope you and your wife are 
doing well along with Charlotte and Everette.
 
Take care
 
______________
Rosa Y. Lara | Director, Policy, Planning and Performance Management
Governor's Office of Administration
Office for Information Technology
Rm 311 Finance Building
613 North Street | Harrisburg, PA 17120-0400
Phone: 717.214.7906 | Fax: 717.525.5877
E-mail: rlara@pa.gov
www.oa.state.pa.us
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